
 

 

Emerald Weekly Overview 

w/c 14 November 2016 
Here is an overview of some of the activities we will be doing next week, in whole class and 

small groups. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Topic  

This week we have been reading the Rainbow Fish and Flower in the Snow story and 
thinking about what makes a good friend. Our Rainbow Fish assembly will be at 

10am on Tuesday 28 November. 

      

Next week we will be using our baby pictures to talk about how we have changed (so 
please send one in to copy if you haven’t already!) and to write a shopping list of all 

the things a baby needs. 

Literacy 

Phonics  

Our new sounds were S A T P this week and 
we learned the high frequency words a as an 

Next week, our new sounds are I N M D and 
our HFW’s will be is in it I  

 
Writing 

 
This week we have been responding to our 

PHSE books with drawings of friendly 
behaviour and finishing the sentence ‘Being a 

good friend is…’ 
 

Maths 
 

This week we have been number games to 
20, saying the ‘next number’. 

 
Next week we are finding different ways to 

make 5 using animals – sharing them 
between two ‘cages’ 

 
We will also be practising reading number 

sentences aloud (ie. 4 and 1 makes 5) 


